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To whom it may concern:

I. Chris Hall, measured the base impedance of the WPCF antenna on Friday October 5th
2018, prior to the installation of the FM antenna and coaxial cable for translator
W269DR. | measured the antenna again on Monday October 22, 2018 after the
installation of the FM antenna and coax for W269DR had been completed. [ found no
measureable change in the impedance in my before and after readings. Measurements
were taken at the output of the ATU via a Delta Electronics OIB-1 bridge, driven by the
Broadcast Electronics AMS00 transmitter.

-Chris Hall
Owner/Operator Reel Audio Broadcast Engineering, Inc.



